
This free group is dedicated to stroke survivors and their caregivers to offer support, increase 
opportunities for social interactions, and provide education about topics such as secondary 
stroke prevention and post-stroke rehabilitation. Meetings take place in person and via zoom. 

This group is led by stroke care experts from Salem Hospital and the Spaulding Outpatient 
Center in Salem.

•	 Emily Hinckley, MS CCC-SLP, CBIS, Spaulding Outpatient Center 

•	 Lisa MacDougall, RN, MSN, SCRN, Stroke Program Coordinator at Salem Hospital

Stroke Support Group
Second Tuesday of each month   |   2 to 3 p.m.
Salem Hospital, Davenport 103 Conference Room  

For more information, please contact Emily Hinckley at 978-825-8700  
or ehinckley@mgb.org.

Beginning March 2024


